Changes to the Editorial Board

We are delighted to announce that Wilson Lui will be joining our Editorial Board.
Wilson holds degrees from the Universities of Oxford, Cambridge, the Chinese
University of Hong Kong and the University of Hong Kong. He currently teaches
at the University of Hong Kong while working towards his PhD at the University
of Melbourne. His many publications include a comprehensive volume on the
conflict of laws in Hong Kong, Hong Kong Private International Law (Hart 2025;
together with Anselmo Reyes).

At the same time, we are sad to see Samuel Fulli-Lemaire (Université de
Strasbourg), David P. Stewart (Georgetown University), and Marlene
Wethmar-Lemmer (University of South Africa) retire from the blog after years of
service to this project - we are all the more grateful for their contributions and
wish them all the best.
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